UEBRISIECH

ELECTRONIC DEBRIS MANAGEMENT SYSTEM

March 15, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

In effort to document pre- and post- disaster conditions, Florida Division of Emergency Management
(FDEM) is deploying a survey team (DebrisTech) to document all roads with unrestricted access in your
county. The resulting documentation will provide a supplemental source of visual evidence to assist

with disaster recovery efforts.

The DebrisTech vehicle and driver have been tasked by FDEM to complete the documentation. If the
driver is currently on a private road that has restricted access or is not open to the public, please allow

the driver to return to a roadway that is open to public access.

The County Emergency Management Department is aware of this task and can confirm this is a
sanctioned operation by FDEM. If there are any questions or concerns, please contact the FDEM Point

of Contact: Ashley Mitchell at (850) 566-0617 or ashley.mitchell@em.myflorida.com.

Thank you!
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